
 

LAX Airport Operations 

LAX Operations Advisory Bulletin No: 2015-36 

 

Issue Date: December 16, 2015 

Subject:      El Nino Preparations 

*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations 

web site and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx 

  
 

 

 

El Nino Preparations 
 
Please see the attached letter from Jacqueline A. Yaft, Deputy Executive Director of Operations, 
Maintenance, and Emergency Management regarding LAWA’s preparation for the El Nino 
weather conditions forecasted this winter. 
  
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Edward Bushman, Director of 
Emergency Management, Ebushman@lawa.org 
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